
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Voluntary Sector Awards 2025  

It’s coming soon! 

There will be some changes this year as we look to make the Voluntary Sector 

Awards bigger and better than ever! 

• We’re having a revamp because 

• We’d like to make it earlier in the year 

• We’d like more nominations from organisations 

• Make it a better experience for our Sponsors 

• And leave you all wanting more 

We’ve already received a couple of nominations, (it’s good to see people getting 

ahead of the game) and we’ve also received several emails from Organisations 

asking for our new nomination form. If you would like the new form simply email – 

Dave@chesterfieldvc.org.uk or Info@chesterfieldvc.org.uk  

mailto:Dave@chesterfieldvc.org.uk
mailto:Info@chesterfieldvc.org.uk


Keep your eyes peeled on our newsletters for more information. 

 Here is an example of some of the categories you can nominate for- 

Young Volunteer of the year; Volunteer of the year; Long Service Volunteer; 

Employee of the year; Trustee of the year; Team of the year; Most Innovative Project; 

Organisation of the year. 

The one thing we haven’t decided on yet is a theme. Our personal favourites have 

been ‘Woodstock’ and ‘Chicago’ when you really let your imaginations run wild! 

If anyone has an idea for a theme please let us know and if we choose your 

theme you’ll get 4 free tickets! 

The Voluntary Sector Awards celebrating excellence 

 



 

 

Facing the Future Together: Introducing DVA’s Fundraising Masterclass 

With the recent cuts to discretionary funding announced by Derbyshire County 

Council, charities, community groups, and voluntary organizations across Derbyshire 

face an unprecedented challenge. At Derbyshire Voluntary Action, we’ve heard the 

concerns of our members loud and clear. The question is: how do we keep delivering 

vital services with reduced financial support? 

In direct response to the needs of our members, we are thrilled to launch our 

Fundraising Masterclass Training & Tea series, kicking off in January 2025. This 

series is designed to equip VCSE groups with the tools and confidence to unlock 

new funding opportunities, align their missions with funder priorities, and craft 

standout applications that make an impact. Join us online for a bitesize training 

session that will set you up for the year! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


